Joanna Arendarczyk

From: Stef Casella <scasella@strafford.org>
Sent: Monday, April 26, 2021 3:41 PM

To: Dale Sylvia; Joanna Arendarczyk
Subject: RSA's Pertaining to firearms

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Hi Dale and JoAnna,

Below are two laws that we can refer to for the upcoming application.

https://www.gencourt.state.nh.us/rsa/html/X11/159/159-8.htm
http://www.gencourt.state.nh.us/rsa/html/XI1/159/159-26.htm

Stefanie Casella

Regional Planner

Strafford Regional Planning Commission
150 Wakefield Street, Suite 12
Rochester, NH 03867

(603)994-3500 ext 107

www.strafford.org

Please note that, in line with government advice, | am currently working remotely. My preferred method of contact is my
SRPC email.



